
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

2040 S. PACHECO 
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87505 

(505) 827-7131 

March 27, 2000 

Mr. Gary Johnson 
1500TaskerRd. 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 

RE: WATER W E L L SAMPLE ANALYSES 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the laboratory analytical results of the water samples that the New 
Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) obtained from your water well at 1831 Mobile Street in 
Hobbs, New Mexico on January 25,2000. The sample analyses did not detect any oil or gas related 
contaminants in your well water. The OCD has requested that the operator of this lease provide the 
OCD with information regarding prior oil and gas activities at your Mobile Street residence. The OCD 
will copy you on correspondence related to the site. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (505) 827-7154. 

«-
Sincerely, 

William C. Olson 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 

Enclosure 

xc w/ enclosure: Chris Williams, OCD Hobbs District Supervisor 
Steve Bishop, Altura Energy, Ltd. 


